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 City of La Crosse Engineering 

       400 La Crosse Street 

          La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 

 Phone (608) 789-7505 

                                 Fax (608) 789-8184 

 

 

 
     May 30, 2024 
 

                                      

PROJECT: 2024 Street Painting (Long Lines) 
            

 
To the Board of Public Works 
 
Dear Board of Public Works Members: 

 
The following quotes were received for the project 2024 Street Painting (Long Lines): 
 

Fahrner Asphalt Sealers, LLC  $110,803.00 
 
Sir Lines-A-Lot, LLC    $100,099.75 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the quote proposal to Sir Lines-A-Lot, LLC in the 
amount of $100,099.75 
       
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Matthew Gallager, P.E. 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
        


